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Amendments to the JSE Listings Requirements 

The JSE is proposing amendments to the JSE Listings Requirements dealing with corporate 

governance and ancillary matters.   

The proposed amendments are available on the JSE’s website:  

https://www.jse.co.za/regulation/companies-issuer-regulation 

Announcements regarding Listings Requirement – September 2024 

The JSE invites comments on the proposed amendments by close of business on Monday, 21 

October 2024, and comments can be sent to consultation@jse.co.za. 
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